
West North Broadway 
1.18 over Olentangy 
River Project

Tuesday, August 23, 2022

6:00 p.m. 

Register at: https://tinyurl.com/FCEOAug23Mtg 

For additional information, please contact Ronni Nimps, Planning and Funding 
Coordinator at (614) 525-3030 or rnimps@franklincountyengineer.org.

JOIN US FOR A VIRTUAL

Public Meeting

The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable Federal environmental laws 
for this project are being, or have been, carried-out by ODOT pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 327 and a Memorandum of 
Understanding dated June 6, 2018, and executed by FHWA and ODOT.



The meeting will be held virtually with a formal 
presentation to begin at 6:00 p.m. Personnel 
representing the Franklin County Engineer’s 
Office will be available to discuss the proposed 
improvements and any concerns you may have.
Following the presentation, a question and 
answer session will be held. Everyone will 
have the opportunity to express their views. 
Comment forms will be available on the Franklin 
County Engineer website at:
www.franklincountyengineer.org. 
Please plan to join us, and thank you for your 
interest in this proposed project. We look 
forward to meeting with you.

Sincerely,
Cornell R. Robertson, P.E., P.S.  
Franklin County Engineer

PROJECT OVERVIEW
The Franklin County Engineer’s Office intends to
rehabilitate the existing bridge deck. A shared use
path will be installed on the south side of the bridge
and provides additional pedestrian connectivity to
the area.

Franklin County Engineer’s Office  
970 Dublin Road, Columbus, Ohio 43215      
614-525-3030


